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Bill Number: HB1570 Patron: Wiley 
Bill Title: Virginia Public Procurement Act; project labor agreements.  

 

 Bill Summary:  Repeals the provision of the Virginia Public Procurement Act that authorizes any public body, 

including any state or local government, when engaged in procuring products or services or letting contracts 

for construction, manufacture, maintenance, or operation of public works, to require bidders to enter into or 

adhere to project labor agreements on the public works projects.  

Budget Amendment Necessary: No Items Impacted:  
Explanation: The fiscal impact of this legislation is currently indeterminate. 

 

 Fiscal Summary:  The fiscal impact of this legislation is currently indeterminate. 

 

Fiscal Analysis:  The bill repeals the current permissive language allowing a public body to require bidders 

adhere to project labor agreements. Therefore, this bill may affect the pool of bidders and may affect the price 

of goods, services, and construction procured. The fiscal impact from the bill is indeterminate. 

 

Other:  This bill is nearly identical to HB1440 (2024 Session). 

 


